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Students who plan to
carpool should contact
the front office to get a
carpool tag before the
first day of school. Tags
will be available during
Meet the Teacher. See
the images on the next
page with expectations
for driving through
carpool. 

Project Elevate :
Project Elevate is the grant our
school received last year from
Magnet Schools of America. Our
school will receive over 2 million
dollars over a five year period to
support with branding, marketing,
student recruitment efforts, and
updating our magnet theme. 

This year we are adding
design thinking and STEM to
our magnet theme as we
continue to offer the GT
magnet offerings. Our staff is
excited to begin
implementing design
thinking and STEM as
measures to increase student
engagement. 

We look forward to seeing
families Friday August 23
from 1-3 PM for Meet the
Teacher. This is only for
students in grades 1-5.
Kindergarten Meet the
Teacher will be held
August 30 from 1-2 PM. 

MEET THE TEACHER

ZEBULON MAGNET ELEMENTARY
CENTER FOR ADVANCED STUDIES AND STEM

PRINCIPAL UPDATE

Register for Here Comes the Bus to get real time location of
your child’s bus. 

CARPOOL RULES!

🎉 We’re thrilled to announce that Zebulon Elementary has been named a Nationally
Certified Demonstration Magnet School! This recognition highlights our commitment to
excellence, diversity, and innovation. 🌟 #certifieddemonstrationmagnetschool



Cars will enter the school at the first right turn into the school. Cars will
enter the carpool area in two lanes and merge into one lane when they
enter the teacher parking lot. This keeps traffic moving on Proctor
Street and keeps everyone safe. 








